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Duck race – latest! 
WITH this spell of fine weather set to continue through the weekend, the committee has 
decided to go ahead with the duck race which had to be postponed last month.   

Details are: Sunday, 29 August, 3pm at The Barton, Laneast, PL15 8PN 

Our secretary, Vicky Williams, and her husband, 
Craig, have kindly offered to host the duck race 
at their home.  There is a flat field for parking 
near the house and the river Inny (pictured left) 
and picnic area are a five-to-ten-minute walk 
downhill.  
 
Vicky says: “4x4s can drive down – or anyone 
else with an adventurist spirit in a car. You-ll 
also be able to explore the adjacent 
woodlands.” 

Twinners are invited to arrive, with their picnics, 
from 3pm and the first race will take place at 
3.30.  “You buy a duck for the afternoon at a 
cost of £1, then you pay £1 for each race that 
you enter it into,” said Vicky. “We will have four 
or five races and the winning duck owner will 
receive a pay-out from the tote at the end of 
each race. 
 

“If twinners would email me with approximate numbers on 
vickyandcraigatthebarton@googlemail.com  I would appreciate it.  I will be out and about 
this week, but if they prefer to phone they can always leave a message if I'm out on 
01566 880103  

Jenny Worth will be running a raffle with lots of wine for prizes 
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